
 

 

www.stpaulknights.org secretary@stpaulknights.org  636-978-1900, extension 2      Fax 636-978-1944 

The Knight’s Tablet 
“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul September 4, 2024 

Upcoming Events 

Sept 2-13~ NWEA Testing for Grades 

K-6 (see letter on page 2) 

Sept. 6 ~Faculty Meeting-NOON  

DISMISSAL 

Sep 11~ Patriot Day-RED, WHITE. AND 

BLUE dress down Day to honor our 

heroes!  

Sept. 16-18~ 6th Grade Camp 

Sept. 24~ Picture Day 

Sept. 25~ St. Paul Night @ Freddy’s 

Oct. 2~ Blessing of the Pets 

Oct. 4 ~ Faculty Meeting-NOON  

DISMISSAL 

Servers Schedule 

Sep 4-6 B. Orf & E.Vomund 

Sep. 7 4:30 PM VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Sep. 8     7:00AM M.Buerck & E. Riffle 

      9:00 AM M.Donovan & K.Lickteig 

      11:00 AM B.Hemmer & M.Griesenauer 

Sep. 9-13 L.Talbott & T.O’Connor 

Good Afternoon! THANK 

YOU SO MUCH FOR ALL 

OF THE HARD WORK that 

went into making our St. 

Paul Picnic such a        

success!! St. Paul is an 

amazing parish!  



 

 

 

 

Dear St. Paul Parents,  

This fall we will begin the transition from the Riverside Iowa test to the 

NWEA MAP Growth Assessment. As part of an Archdiocesan-wide initia-

tive, we will spend the next two years making this change. The Archdio-

cese began piloting NWEA during the 2022-2023 school year in 8 schools, 

and last school year, 26 Archdiocesan elementary schools administered 

the assessment. This year every school will be assessing using NWEA in at 

least two grade levels. This year we will be giving the NWEA Assessment in 

Kindergarten-Sixth grades and will continue the Riverside Iowa Assess-

ment in grades Seventh and Eighth.  

The NWEA MAP Growth Assessment is a benchmark assessment com-

posed of Math, Reading, Language Usage. The students will take each of 

these sections 3 times a year during the testing widows. The three testing 

windows will occur from August 19th- September 13th (Window 1),      

January 6th- January 31st (Window 2), and April 21st- May 9th (Window 

3). While there is greater frequency in the tests, each section of the test 

lasts roughly 45 minutes and should lead to much less taxing testing ex-

periences for our students.  

The NWEA MAP Growth Assessment is computer adaptive, meaning that 

the test is dynamic and adjusts the difficulty of questions based on a stu-

dent’s responses. The questions begin at grade level, and as a student 

gets questions correct or incorrect, the test adapts above or below 

grade level to find the student’s ability level. Our school is excited to use 

this test because its adaptive nature along with multiple data points will 

allow us to focus more on promoting individual student and class growth, 

support-ing student needs, and getting more frequent feedback on the 

impact of our instructional practices.  

Please don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions you may have.  

Grace and Blessings,  

Mrs. Kaimann Principal, St. Paul School  



 

 

School News/Reminders: 

TWB with the The 
Raise Right App 
makes earning 

even easier. 

Email Crystal at                   
csmith@st-paulchurch.org if  
you need help getting started. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     is Tuesday, Sept. 24 

https://school.st-paulchurch.org/sites/stpaulschool/files/uploads/documents/amazon_wish_list_6.pdf


 

 

St. Paul 175th Anniversary Shirts are still  

available in adult sizes for $15. 



 

 



 

 

School News/Reminders: 



 

 


